
 

 

 

 
Technical Coordinating Committee (TCC) Meeting 

Tuesday, August 20, 2019 • 12 pm. 
Yadkin County Agricultural Building 

Yadkinville, NC 

 

MINUTES 
Attendees 

Reuben Crummy, NCDOT (phone) 
Sean Sizemore, NCDOT 11 
Phillip Craver, NCDOT 9 
Fred Haith, NCDOT 9 
Rob Weisz, NCDOT 11 
Wayne Atkins, NCDOT 11 
Jeff Cockerham, YVEDDI 

Jesse Day, NWPRPO 
Sarah Harris, Town of Elkin 
Lisa Hughes, Yadkin County 
Dawn Vallieres, Yadkin County 
Michael Pardue, Jonesville 
Mike Barsness, Danbury 

 

 

Welcome and Ethics Statement      Sarah Harris 

 

Action Items 

I. TCC Minutes – June 18,  2019                                Sarah Harris 

Motion: Lisa Hughes; Second: Perry Williams, Unanimous 

II. Yadkin County Pedestrian Planning Grant Resolution        Sarah Harris 

The resolution was presented to support the submission of a request for a pedestrian planning 

grant for Yadkin County.  The Board of Commissioners approved a resolution at the August Board 

meeting.  Ms. Vallieres mentioned the grant is already submitted.  Mr. Day mentioned that this 

planning grant will help support the efforts of the Yadkin Valley Regional Bike Plan. 

Motion: Michael Pardue; Second: Perry Williams, Unanimous 

 

Discussion Items 

III. P 6.0 Project Draft Submission List        Jesse Day 

 

Mr. Day reviewed the meetings conducted with each County to discuss top priority projects.  The 

following meetings were held in July:  Yadkin County – 7/16/19; Stokes County - 7/18/19, Surry 

County 7/23/19 and Davie County – 7/25/19.  The draft project list resulting from that meeting 

was distributed and discussed.  It consisted of 23 highway projects (21 possible submissions for 

each mode in P6.0), 9 bike and ped projects and 5 airport projects.  It was mentioned that some 



 

 

Elkin priority projects needed to be added to the list.  In addition, discussion of modifying the 

committed project R-5912 - a roundabout at Old US 421 and Falcon Road took place.  It was 

mentioned that this might be better served as a signalized intersection, but that may jeopardize 

funding.  Ms. Hughes asked if discussion of a possible airport should be included in the P 6.0 

discussion.  The airport was preliminary, but it was suggested that the County Commission pass a 

resolution to begin the process of evaluating resources available for the airport.   

 

Informational Items 

IV. Division 9 Updates     Division Staff 

Mr. Craver provided a handout on current construction projects throughout Davie and Stokes 

counties. 

V. Division 11 Updates     Division Staff 

Mr. Sizemore discussed an upcoming meeting with the Town on E. Main Street in Yadkinville. 

VI. TPB Update      TPB Staff 

No Update (see TPD News Update) 

VII. RPO Updates      Lawrence Holdsworth 

Mr. Day provided information on the upcoming BikeWalk NC summit in Winston Salem on Nov. 7 

and 8.  He passed around a Complete Street update from the Board of Transportation, a new policy 

was passed at the August Board meeting.  Thanks to Dawn Vallieres for providing lunch. 

 

New Business        TCC Members 

No new business. 

Adjournment        Sarah Harris 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 12pm 

Yadkinville Town Hall, Yadkinville NC 


